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GAME PROTOTYPE in Liberec 

In June 2023 we had a great opportunity to meet our partners from the Heritage4Growth 

project in our beautiful city of Liberec. This project brings together a group of passionate 

organisations from different countries who share a common challenge - to preserve and 

promote cultural heritage through innovative games. 

 

In Liberec, together with our partners, we had the opportunity to prototype our game and 

share our experiences and ideas. During the meeting, we presented selected locations of our 

game and acted out the whole story to jointly identify opportunities for improvement and 

innovation. One of the positive outcomes was, for example, finding a name for the Czech game. 

As part of the prototyping process, we also filmed interesting videos of partners presenting 

their own games. Thanks to their own experiences, we gained valuable insights and moved our 

game prototype, as well as the prototypes of others, a long way forward. This exchange of 

ideas and experiences was crucial for the success of the meeting and for strengthening our 

understanding of the subject. 

The insider workshop was also an essential part of our progress, providing useful insight into 

the possibilities of using the app and allowing us to get a better idea of the overall concept. 

With this preparation, we were ready to make effective use of our time spent prototyping 

together and working together to improve our games.  
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The meeting in Liberec was not only a productive step forward for our project, but also an 

opportunity to build strong relationships with our partners and to share our inspiration and 

passion for cultural heritage. We are thrilled with the progress made and look forward to 

continuing to work together on this exciting journey. 

 

 


